

## **Bellingen Public School**

William Street PO Box 42 Bellingen NSW 2454 Principal: Phone: Fax: Email: Web: Vanessa Cavanagh 02 6655 1147 02 6655 2615 bellingen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au https://bellingen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

21st August 2023

## Check-In Assessments for Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers.

Year 6 students will participate in Reading, Writing and Numeracy Check-In Assessments from Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> September – Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> September.

The Check-In Assessment is a NSW Department of Education online Reading, Writing and Numeracy assessment available to support schools to assess and monitor student learning.

The assessments can supplement existing school practices to identify how students are performing and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to student needs.

The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 6 students during Weeks 8-10 Term 3.

- Reading Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> September
- Writing Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> September
- Numeracy Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> September

Weeks 9-10 Catch-up assessments for those absent

Students with disability may receive the same level of support during the assessment that they would normally receive in the classroom.

If your child would like to use their own headphones or earbuds that plug into a computer to enable them to hear audio during the assessment, please have your child/ren bring them to school during the testing week with their name clearly marked on it. Earbuds used for mobile phones or other portable devices may be suitable for use during the assessment. The type of computer connection needed is a jack or USB.

Regards,

Nicky McFarlane

Stage 3 Assistant Principal

Vanessa Cavanagh

**Principal**